
   Parents Teachers Meeting (15 Oct 2022) 

 

 The Department of Chemistry, every year conducting the "Parents and Teachers meeting" as 

in the part of academic curriculum activities. In 2022, chemistry Department has invited parents on 

Oct 15th to knowing their students' academic performances, attendance and results of previous exams. 

For this individual letters have been sent for parents teachers meeting regarding.  

   

Dr. S. Hariharan, Dr. S. Indumathi and Dr. M. Leo Edward discuss with parents academic 

performances            

 

Dr. P. Vinayagamoorthy and Dr P. 

Ramu explaining students internal 

marks, discipline and their attendance. 

Concern subject Staff in-charges also 

sharing their contact numbers with 

parents in order to maintain teachers 

and parents relationship.      

Both parents and teachers were 

benefited during this meeting. Staff 

suggesting students attitude to the 

parents and reversely parents gave 

positive feedbacks about the Department activities orally.  


